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31 July 2019  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Ashdale Secondary College’s 2019 production is Disney’s High School Musical.  

As part of our Arts Cluster program, we are offering special technical rehearsal 

performances for our Primary schools. Please note there is no cost involved for these 

performances.  

Students will be transported to and from the College using our College busses. 

The performance will be held on Tuesday, 6 August from 12pm – 2pm. 

Please return the attached permission slip to your child’s classroom teacher. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Terry Pirlo 

Head of Learning Area – The Arts 

Ashdale Secondary College  

 

 

I _____________________ give permission for my child ________________ from 

Class _________ to attend the Ashdale Secondary College performance of High 

School Musical on Tuesday, 6th August 2019.  

 

Signed: _____________________________ 

 


